



St Andrews Road, Bridport, Dorset, DT6 3BJ

Email: office@bridport.dorset.sch.uk Tel: 01308 422846

www.bridport.dorset.sch.uk
Headteacher: Ms Michaela Kite

Dear Parents and Carers.

Although we are still a way off the end of term, I know everyone is keen to know who the class teachers will be next year.

Current class	Sept 2023 Class	<u>Teacher</u>	Room (currently known as)
	New YR Watton A	Miss West	Reception
	New YR Watton B	Mrs Fowler (Mrs Le Gassick)	Reception
Year R Watton	Y1 Coneygar	Ms Chandler (Mrs King)	Coneygar B
Y1 Coneygar	Year 2 Allington	Mrs Russell/ Mrs Rumens	Allington B
Y1/Y2 Coneygar/Allington	Year 2 / 3 Bothen	Miss Bartlett	Shipton
Y2 Allington	Year 3 Chilcombe	Mrs Dyke	Eggardon
Year 3 Chilcombe	Year 4 Eggardon	Miss Barnett	Spare classroom
Year 3 /4 Shipton	Year 4/ 5 Thorncombe	Ms Slocombe-Morency	Colmers A
Year 4 Eggardon	Year 5 Colmers	Mr James	Colmers B
Year 5 Colmers A	Year 6 Langdon B	Ms Baines	Langdon B
Year 5 Colmers B	Year 6 Langdon A	Mrs Simier	Langdon A

Parents of children in Coneygar and Allington will receive additional information about which class their child will be in- please expect a paper copy coming home with your child.

We will do a formal transition session at the end of June, but we will also begin some informal work to support the changes ahead.

You will notice some names missing from our list; we say a fond farewell and good luck to Mr Jackson and Mr Gall. Mr Jackson is going to be a forest school teacher (not too far away from BPS!), and Mr Gall is looking forward to furthering his career in Axminster. Mrs Matthews is excited to be working in a new setting with younger children. Miss Kingston will be leaving us to enjoy some time with her young family. We will certainly miss them all.

Please be assured that while change is a necessary and natural part of life, we understand it can be difficult for many of our children and we will do our best to ensure a smooth transition.

I'd also like to let you know of a slight variation in our school day times. The government have standardised the hours that children *must* spend in school; therefore our day will run from **8.40am until**

3.10pm for **all** children. Please do not worry if you have siblings in different classes- we encourage you to collect younger children first please. We have breakfast and after school clubs available if needed.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Kite and the BPS Team



